
  

 

                  
        

                
         

              
              

       

                
        

              
           

             

                    
                

  

               
               

                
        

               
         

          

                
    

 

              

 

 

Dear colleagues, 

All of us are working on inclusion. All of us are trying to support beneficiaries and projects in 
an appropriate way to deal with inclusion. 

And we also want to measure „inclusion“. To streamline our efforts, we think that sharing the 
tools and experiences with each other would be helpful. 

Some NAs have sent out (online) questionnaires to collect data on inclusion topics within 
Erasmus+ from the participating HE institutes. The reasons for sending a survey, the aims, 
and the lessons learned can vary. 

Therefore, we would like to ask you to share some of your post-survey reflections in 
English language within our online survey (https://www.daad.de/surveys/123749?lang=en) and 
upload the questionnaire file(s). With the data and documents received, we will create a 
common database for mutual learning in the field of inclusion research. 

The results will be published on the LTA website of NA DAAD (eu.daad.de). 

Please note that it is also valuable information for us to know if your NA has not yet conducted any 
inclusion research, you only would have to answer the first question with ‘no’. Please participate in 
any case! 

Those questionnaires sent in other languages than English will be translated to English by 
NA DAAD’s licened DeepL version. The translation will be run by your NA before the 
collection will be published as one of the LTA results documents. For this purpose, please 
name a contact person at the bottom of our survey. 

The usefulness of the collection increases with the number and diversity of the examples 
and of the accompanying information it will contain. 

In case of questions, please contact us via e-mail (e+evaluation@daad.de). 

We are looking forward to your kind contribution or for forwarding this mail and survey link 
to your respective colleagues! 

Many thanks and kind regards from the LTA Subgroup 2 – Data and resources
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